Public Records Disclaimer

Please be advised that under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not
want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity.

Instead, contact this office by phone at (772) 597-9900, or in writing at PO Box 398, Indiantown,
FL 34956.


https://www.indiantownfl.gov/village-clerk/page/public-records-disclaimer

